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As part of our Science learning, we have been exploring 

why we have day and night. We planned a shadow 

investigation but, due to the absence of the Sun, we 

used globes, torches and Lego men instead. 

In Music, we have been learning to sing Livin’ on a 

Prayer by Bon Jovi. This week we split into groups and 

added instruments to enhance our performances! We were all very enthusiastic and 

confident while practising. 

In English this week, we have been continuing to apply our grammar skills to write a 

report on one of the planets in our Solar System. 

In Maths this week we have been applying our understanding of a range of 

multiplication and division skills through solving problems. After half term we will 

begin to learn about fractions, decimals and percentages. 

For our end of term PE tournament, we all played football together in the rain and 

mud! Great fun was had by all! Our winning team… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful half term break – well done for working so hard! 
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